Free school meals

Pupils are entitled to free school meals if their parents receive income support or income based job seekers' allowance. Under the new child tax credit regulations, pupils are entitled to free school meals if their parents:

· Have a low annual income 

· Are not in receipt of working family tax credit.

The council reviews claims for free school meals several times a year. It is important parents complete these forms by the due date. Free school meals will stop if forms are not returned by the due date. Parents will then have to meet the cost of school meals.

Copies of the forms are all available to download and print off from the North Lincolnshire Council website (www.northlincs.gov.uk/NorthLincs/Education/grants/FreeSchoolMeals.htm) 

These forms can be filled in and taken to your nearest Local Link Office with proof of income support/income based job seekers allowance.

Further information on free school meals can be obtained from the Education Benefits team on 01724 297217 or email: Lorna.Chadbourne@northlincs.gov.uk.

